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Thank you to all our parents and 

carers for your positive feedback 

regarding ParentPay.    

You have told us that using 

ParentPay is very convenient 

when it comes to paying for 

school dinners and providing   

information, permission and   

payment for school trips. 

The vast majority of our parents 

and carers are fully signed up 

and able to access ParentPay.   

However, if you are yet to do so, 

please contact Zoe in the office 

and she will be more than happy 

to help you get set up! 

 

 

Wednesday 5 July 

Year 4 visit to Gurdwara 

Year 1 Scarecrow’s Wedding 

Y3 Cyberbullying workshop—WY police 

Thursday 6 July 

Year 6 Transition Day for Oakbank 

Friday 7 July 

Sports Morning 

Tuesday 11 July 

Whole school transition morning 

 

Thursday 13 July 

Year 4 trip to High Adventure 

Friday 14 July 

End of year disco 

Monday 17 July 

Year 6 Residential  

Friday 21 July 

Year 6 performance 2pm 

Monday 24 July 

End of year celebration  

assemblies 

Tuesday 25 July 

School closes for Summer holidays 

End of year discos will be held on Friday 14 July: 

 Early Years and Key Stage 1—1.30-2.15pm 

 Years 3 & 4—2.30-3.10pm 

 Year 5 & 6—3.20-4.30pm 

I have been informed that this year’s theme is neon!

Refreshments and snacks will be provided. 

Children will need to wear normal school uniform but 

can bring party clothes or non-uniform to change into. 

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £2 per 

child—further details will follow. 
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Dear parents and carers, 

I can’t quite believe we are approaching the final few weeks of this       

academic year!  Our year 6 pupils will soon be leaving us to begin the 

next exciting chapter of their education and before we know it we will be 

welcoming lots of new pupils and their families into our school           

community! 

There is a lot of information contained in this newsletter about key events leading up 

to the end of term and also some great summer camps which will be held at       

Oakbank.  As always, if you have any questions, or would like any further              

information about anything contained in this newsletter, please talk to your child’s 

class teacher after school or contact the office on 01535 604240. 

End of Year Award Assemblies 

End of year award assemblies will be held on Monday 24 July.  If your child has 

been chosen to receive an award, you will receive more information and timings of 

their assembly very soon.  But remember, shhhhhhh! It’s surprise! 

Year 6 End of Year Production 

Letters have gone home today to parents and carers of pupils in year 6 providing 

details of our end of year production, ‘Pirates of the Curry Bean’  to be performed 

on Friday 21 July from 2.00pm in our school hall. 

Each pupil will be allocated up to 3 tickets for their family to  

enjoy an afternoon of superb acting and singing. 

Please complete the ticket information slip at the bottom of the 

letter and return to the school office by Monday 10 July. 

Sports Morning 

Sports Morning for years 1-6 will be held on the 

morning of Friday 7 July from 9.30am. 

Parents are welcome to come along and spectate—

please enter via the small Early Years gate (no     

earlier than 9.30am) and follow the path down to the 

school field. 



Attendance 

Attendance data for the last 4 weeks is as follows: 
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Attendance is recorded for each 

class on a weekly basis. 

For earning 100% attendance,    

classes are rewarded with a non-

uniform day, extra long playtime and hot chocolate! 

For earning 99% attendance, classes are rewarded with 

an extra long playtime and hot chocolate.  A huge well 

done to Butterfly Class for earning themselves a non-

uniform day during this half term, not to mention the    

highest attendance for 3 consecutive weeks! 

w/c  19 June 2023 

Reception 91.5% 

Year 1 94.6% 

Year 2 92.1% 

Year 3 94.6% 

Year 4 92.3% 

Year 5 94.0% 

Year 6 92.1% 

Butterfly 97.1% 

w/c  12 June 2023 

Reception 92.6% 

Year 1 90.8% 

Year 2 91.8% 

Year 3 89.2% 

Year 4 90.1% 

Year 5 93.0% 

Year 6 91.5% 

Butterfly 100% 

w/c  19 June 2023 

Reception 91.5% 

Year 1 94.6% 

Year 2 92.1% 

Year 3 94.6% 

Year 4 91.9% 

Year 5 94.0% 

Year 6 92.3% 

Butterfly 97.1% 

w/c  26 June 2023 

Reception 84.8% 

Year 1 90.8% 

Year 2 93.2% 

Year 3 97.0% 

Year 4 94.7% 

Year 5 88.7% 

Year 6 90.6% 

Butterfly 91.7% 

Parent Governor Vacancy 

We are currently looking for an additional parent        

governor to sit on our school Local Committee. 

Parent governors meet four times per year and focus 

on the improvement plans of the school, safeguarding 

and provide representation of their local context.  

If you think you might be interested, please contact    

myself or Mrs Page at school for further information, 

or speak to our Parent Governor (Nicola McNally) or    

Chair of Governors (Rob Laughlin) for further details. 

School Holiday Dates 2023-2024 

Next year’s school holiday dates are 

available to view on our school     

website. 

Please visit 

www.worthvalleyprimary.co.uk,  

click on the ‘Our School’ tab, then 

‘School Holidays’ and select ‘School 

Holiday Schedule 2023-2024’ 
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